"Update with Regard to Busing for Athletics”

We understand that there are many questions that parents have in regard to sports. One of

those is traveling to and from an event on a bus. We are still working on bus policies with
administration.

We will do our best to keep you updated. Please know that as information changes we try to
update the website daily; this is the first place you should look for the most up to date
information. Thank you for your patience as we all navigate through this process.

Thanks so much!
The Grosse Pointe North Athletic Department



